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June 2, 2016 
 
 
Attn:  Property Owners of Cedar Point Neighborhood 
   
 
Subject:  Sanitary Sewer Project Update 
 
 
 
Clay Township Regional Waste District thanks all of the residents of Cedar Point for the patience that has 
been displayed during the construction process.  
 
TPI Utility Construction LLC has installed and tested the sanitary sewer system within your neighborhood 
and final restoration is currently underway. 
 
The District will now allow those that wish to connect to do so at any time. Please be aware that if you 
choose to connect prior to the completion of the final restoration, TPI Utility Construction LLC only has an 
obligation to restore areas that were part of their original construction contract. Restoration of any area 
disturbed outside of this area is your contractor’s responsibility to complete.   
 
Please also note that prior to connection, permits are required to be obtained through the Clay Township 
Regional Waste District office located at 10701 N. College Ave, Suite A Indianapolis IN 46280.  At the 
time of issuing permits all local construction, EDU and application fees must be paid in full per Ordinance 
No. 09-14-15.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 317-844-9200.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Hartman 
District Engineer 
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